
 
 
Dear Mr President,  
We would like to inform you kindly that as a result of the technical evaluation we have carried 
out, the company ZARMEN Sp. z o. o. has been placed on the updated List of Qualified 
Suppliers of Works and lnvestment Services for the Polski Koncern Naftowy ORLEN S.A. in 
the field of production and logistic tasks. - 
In connection with the above mentioned fact, your Company will be considered in the year 
2010 as a potential contractor for anti-corrosion and insulation works for our Company. - 
In order to update the particulars of your Company, I am enclosing a questionnaire with a 
request to fili it in and return it to the following addres: - 
Polski Koncern Naftowy ORLEN S.A.  
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Settlements]  

 
09-  
Contact persons: - 
Jolanta BORKOWSKA tel. (24) 365-39-51 e-mail: jolanta.borkowska@orlen.pl  
Jolanta -45-74 e-mail: wisniewskaj@orlen.pl  
With best wishes of successful cooperation  
Best regards  

 


